
ST GEORGE’S CENTRE – ANNUAL REPORT 2021  
 
 

 
Welcome 
This is our 44th  AGM and my 17th AGM as Chairman.  This is a shortened report 
due to the restrictions imposed by the Government to protect the nation from the 
Coronavirus Pandemic meaning that the centre has been closed during the whole of 
the period covered by this report (March 2020 – March 2021).  Hopefully next year 
we can have a more traditional AGM and welcome all of our Members to a more 
normal meeting process. 
 

 
Executive Committee 

No changes since the last AGM.   

 
 
Staffing 

No changes this year..    
 
 
Activities 

The Centre closed on the 20th March and re-opened in April 2021.  Staff kept in 
touch with members by regular phone calls during this difficult period. Staff met at 
the Centre in early December 2020 to start making up “Pamper Hampers” which 
were delivered to Members for Christmas. 

 
Counselling: 
This restarted in June 2021 remotely through laptops and mobile phones. 

 
Bereavements. 

Very sadly, as there seems to be every year, there is a long list of bereavements to 
note: 
 

• Geoff Willis 

• Margaret Willis 

• Louise Adams 

• Heather Simone 

• Vincent Sherdon 

• Jean Ward 

• Paul Catterall 

• Brendon Smith 

• Daniel Buxton 
 
We remember them all – they will be sadly missed but not forgotten. 
 
 



Conclusion 
This is our 44th and again held in very unusual circumstances.  The Centre will 
survive and continue to support the Members whose need for that support is 
probably greater than ever. 
 
“Stay Safe” 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Jeremy Barker – Chairman 
 






